
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION LAW NOTICE 
 
Requests to inspect public records at the college should be made to the Records Access 

Officer, Ms. Bridget Barbera, special counsel to the President, who is located in Shuster 

Hall, Room 376 (718-960-8559). Public records are available for inspection and 

copying by appointment only at a location to be designated. You have a right to appeal 

a denial of a request for access to records to the CUNY General Counsel and Vice 

Chancellor for Legal Affairs. Copies of the CUNY Procedures for Public Access to 

Public Records Pursuant to Article 6 of the Public Officers Law and the appeal form are 

available at the Reference Desk of the Library and on the College website. 


